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                 Jabiru Caravan &RV Club Inc. 

           www.jabirucrvclub.com “IN PERFECT UNISON” 

Looking forward to your 

Company in 2016 
&  

May it be a year full  

of the best memories. 

Happy New Year. 
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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

 HAPPY NEW YEAR.  May 2016 bring all our members health, happiness and 
lots of fun times with friends in the club.  

A big thank you to Don and Glenys for taking on the Mr. and  Mrs. Claus roles 
so well at our Christmas rally.   Suzie and Kevan’s surprise parcels on the ta-
bles really put the finishing touch to the decor. Also a big thank you to every-
one else who contributed to the rally.  There were so many of you who offered 
and gave your assistance.  

Now its on to our Australia Day rally at Murwillumbah Showgrounds.  Since 
it is almost a long weekend we are hoping some of our workers might be able to 
stay on a wee bit longer. 

Barry and I have spent much of our lives discovering how beautiful the Tweed 
Valley is and are looking forward to sharing some of our favourite spots with 
you. As well as the beautiful valleys we are also not far from the ocean and the 
pretty coastal towns.  

For those of you who can, it is quite OK to come a day or two early to this ral-
ly.  On the Wednesday there’s is a farmers market at the showgrounds, which 
must be OK as I know of people who travel down from Currumbin to attend 
them. Not far west of Murwillumbah is Uki which also hosts a framers market 
on the Saturday so we should all come home with our fair share of fruit and 
veges etc. 

Don’t forget to wear all your Ocker gear and show everyone how proud you are 
to be an Aussie.   

To all who have been unwell, you are in our thoughts and please get better 
soon.  See you all at Murwillumbah, love Fay 

   NOTICE.   

Why we are the best Club reflected in our help at The 2015 CCQ STATE RALLY. 

 A BIG CHEER ,PATS ON THE BACK  & SMILE S WHEN IT WAS ANOUNCED WE HAD RECEIVED  A PAYOUT CHEQUE TO THE 

AMOUNT OF $3????????.        AFTER ACTION YOU GET SATISFACTION    Well done, Not bad going for so young a club. 

                                                             Thanks  to Fay  for her leadership & drive.       

A Friendly reminder: 

  

        Although it was very kind of the caretaker at Toolgoolawah to allow us to have our dogs off the      
leads, please remember that the dogs should be on leads at all times and droppings picked up         

immediately.     Thank you. Fay, president.  
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YOUR COMMITTEE 

PRESIDENT           Fay Ph. 5534-4429  

VICE PRES.            Billy  

SECRETARY           Juliet Ph. 3207-0265  

TREASURER          Lyndell  

RALLY MASTER     Brian Ph. 0409-621-995  

ACTIVITIES             Winton  

VENUE                    Barry Ph.0438-167 –353 

EDITOR                    Bill R 

Disclaimer:- 

              The information contained in this magazine is not necessarily the views of the Committee or the Editor. 

     All contributions are welcome and should be sent to the Editor, who reserves the right to summarise or amend items                    

with out notice. 

                 JANUARY 2016 

             Robyn        1st. 

             Fay            5th. 

            Jennifer     7th 

            Ted D         15th. 

             Denis         21st 

             Dave        30th 

                                                January 2016 

              Joan & Garry             6th.                  HAPPPY                                                            

             Jennifer & Ted.         22nd                 ANNIVERSARY 

              Julie & Bill                31st                

                Size matters.?????? 

Women’s response to:- 

2 inches = unable to hold it. 

3 inches=Never been so unsatisfied. 

4 inches= I have had bigger than it. 

5 inches = Good, but I wish it was a  bit  

                                             bigger. 

6 inches—perfect. 

7 inches = Love it. 

8 inches = Wow! But can’t have it all. 

9 inches = Painful but manageable. 

10 inches = Too much pressure on 

 the stomach. 

 
This survey was  Customers  feedback on 

different SIZES yes SIZES  OF  SUBWAY   SAND-

WICHES!     

But I love the way you think!    & this is why I 

worry about you…. 
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MURWILLUMBAH     The place.    

                21st—25th  January 2016  Date & time. 

                So see you all there, it’s the 4th weekend. 

                     Its our first Rally of the New Year. 

The Wander Dec  2015. 

RV Clubs of Australia Limited is a new  entity that has progressed from Motouring, MA  made up of CMCA- 

RVCA– NACC– ATCMCCATC. 

 RVCAL will promote the interests of RV travellers utilising the force of numbers and we are hoping that 

the other RV  clubs see the benefit of the new entity and join to further strengthen these numbers .      

                                                                                                                                  Garry Lee.                                                                                                                   

Quote, 

 “The family is one of nature’s masterpieces.” 

“ Life is a succession of moments, to live each one is to succeed.” 

 A Sunday school teacher was discussing 

the Ten Commandments with her five & 

six-year-olds. After explaining the com-

mandment to honour thy Father & thy-

Mother., she asked “Is there a command-

ment that teaches us how to treat our 

brothers sisters? 

         Without missing a beat, one little boy 

( the oldest in the family)  

     Answered, “ Thou shall not kill.” 

The  blonds car just stopped, so she got it to the Mech. 

On collection she asked what was wrong, CRAP-IN-THE-CARB. 

So she asked how often do I have to do that.!!!! Gary gave me that one. 

Chinese Phone Number….. 

I met a Chinese girl when I was in Shanghai. I asked her if she could escort me for a city tour & asked her for her  phone no. 

She got excited & said: “Sex sex sex,wan free for tonigh”. 

Wow I’m guessing this is how Chinese express their hospitality! So I asked  a friend to interpreted for me. No. What she said 

was: 

         “ 666-136-429” 

 

February 18th– 22nd Rally we are a LAWNTON. Special VALENTINE Rally for our Ladies. 
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  TOOGOOLAWAH. 

Our  tent builders saved us from the heat ,GREAT JOB YOU 

MEN. Then the midnight caper came along & we had the big 

wind.  So it  was pulled down real quick, 

The work to take it down was assisted by  the rain coming. 

 Saturday our life stories were marred by the noise from the 

rain hitting the iron roof. Still some interesting  life 

Experiences were shared. 

 It was great to hear Mark tell us about his life.  

 NOTE. 

Our would be fishermen made numerous road trips to find a place to drop a line in, no avail, BUT WE DID GET SOME BAIT. 

    Friday we almost took to the SKY at RAMBLERS.  What an interesting  place, thanks . One man, age 67  was telling us he 

had done 7000 & 8000,drops. “Just loved it” 

  As our John said why would anyone want to jump out of a perfectly good plan, I think he could have a point. 

      You can stay their as they have a Caravan Park at the side! Cheap power & water. NO DOGS. 

The cratered for meal  was the tops. All the trimmings  cooked & served, what more could anyone ask? 

 Santa arrived with the most beautiful helper, no excuse was given for being a little late, but you could see both were 

flushed,  Well you would if you could, “A”? 

     The gift pleasure was added to by playing “ LEFT-RIGHT. Or was it LEFT-LEFT OR RIGHT RIGHT.? 

   Then we had the pleasure of opening it, very pleased with mine.! 

 Sunday was beat the rain morning, but the CHRISTMAS CAKE DONATED By Ted & Jennifer was enjoyed  by all. 

                            Great Christmas Rally amongst friends , CHEERS. 

https://onedrive.live.com/redir.aspx?cid=eeb150a62fa47ad8&page=play&resid=EEB150A62FA47AD8!122&parId=EEB150A62FA47AD8!121&type=1&Bsrc=Photomail&Bpub=SDX.Photos&authkey=!AMnKCwxIYue-wGE
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Sue & Bill. 

 FIFTY YEAR ANNIVERSAY. 

“CONGRATULATION” 

Van Prize was won  by Joan & Gary 

The best dressed Van prize won by RHONDA & AIVARS, ( Eat your heart out Barry.) 

      LUCKY DOOR PRIZE just to  many to name. 

  1st Sylvia & Russell took home the raffle.  2nd Christina & John. 3rd Fay & Barry. 

    

Murwillumbah is by the Tweed so bring them lines & the bait, that way we                                                                  

can bring home the Big One. 

 

 

                   Billy  tea/coffee   & Damper/ treacle is always a must.  Bushman Hat will win you a prize! 

 

                                                      Cricket  Aussies Verse Ring-ins. Ring in rules. 

                                                                         R.S.L.. For DINNER. 

                                                             UKI offers us a Farmers Markets. 

                                                 Margaret Olley House  ( Tweed Valley Art Gallery. ) 

                                 Our Club meals are the best, smell the Roast cooking. 

                           Clean the Thongs, wash the yard singlet because you can show them off, for the grand 

bush  Parade. 

 

 

CARE & CONCERN. “ Christina”   PHONE 3264-3988. Let her know if you 

are aware of any of our members who are unwell. 

The system works & I was very please to receive my card when in hospital. 

                                                                            THANKS. YOU DO A GOOD JOB. 

https://onedrive.live.com/redir.aspx?cid=eeb150a62fa47ad8&page=play&resid=EEB150A62FA47AD8!120&parId=EEB150A62FA47AD8!119&type=1&Bsrc=Photomail&Bpub=SDX.Photos&authkey=!AFJOnktTh0w2cqk
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Thursday  

   The Rally master will greet you on arrival  and show you to your site. 

4pm: Happy hour 

6pm:  Barry will have the BBQ if anyone wants to use it.  Get together for dinner and chat 

  

Friday: 

Early:  Plenty of fishing holes for those interested 

10am:  Morning tea; Damper and treacle with Billy tea supplied by club.  WEAR YOUR SWAGGIE HAT.  PRIZE FOR THE MOST 
ORIGINAL 

2pm:  Backyard Cricket (Aussies verse the ring-ins) 

4pm:  Happy hour 

6pm  Dinner at RSL Club.  Fixed menu provided for club members and visitors 

Afterwards:  Nightcap at our vans 

  

Saturday: 

Early:  Farmers Market at Uki just west of Murwillumbah or fishing for the men 

10am:  Morning Tea 

11.30am  Visit Margaret Olley House at Tweed Valley Art Gallery.  Don’t miss this one.  very interesting! 

2pm:  Second innings of cricket match. 

4pm:  Happy Hour 

6pm:  Australia Day Dinner.  Roast Lamb and Vegies followed by Pavlova and trifle.  $10 a head 

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR YOUR BEST OCKER GEAR.  

After dinner:  Indoor games of Hookey, darts, quoits etc.  

  

Sunday:   

9am:  Morning tea and chat.  Say goodbye to those who have to leave us. 

   Call Brian on 0409-621-1995 if your circumstances  change to what on the rally sheet. 

Suggestions for those staying on: 

trip to Tyalgum for coffee or lunch in Flutterbies Cafe or historical pub 

travel to Tumbulgum to enjoy the “in” township 

Visit some of the beachside townships i.e.  Cabarita Beach or Pottsville       Travel safely. 

Murwillumbah has a great swimming pool if any of you would like to take a dip over the wekend.  

JABIRU CARAVAN & RV CLUB. 

ASSEMBLES NEXT AT MURWILLUMBAH SHOWGROUNDS  21st– 24th  January. 

MOOBALL STREET, OFF QUEENSLAND ROAD. 

$18.50 P.V.P.N.  Power & Water OK.  Pets/ Dogs OK.  ( LEASH & POO PICK UP APPLIES.) 

 The Jabiru activities are pleasure based & not compulsory, your choice. 

 


